
 

 
AIRPORT ADVISORY NOTICE 

 

  Notice #2021-004 
 
Date:   Monday, February 01, 2021 
 
Time:  Daily 
 
Subject: Taxiway Romeo closure & Taxiway Bravo Aircraft Restrictions 
 
 
Due to tenant construction, beginning Monday February 1, 2021 at 6:00 AM until Monday February 15, 2021 at 
6:00 PM the following conditions will be in effect: 
 

• Taxiway Romeo between Runway 16R/34L and Taxiway Bravo will be CLOSED. 

• Aircraft under tow only on Taxiway Bravo between Taxilane B12 and Taxilane Bravo-Bravo. 

• Aircraft size limited to Gulfstream or smaller on Taxiway Bravo between Taxilane B12 and Taxilane Bravo-
Bravo. 

 
 
 
 
 
NOTE: 
For official NOTAM information, go to https://pilotweb.nas.faa.gov/PilotWeb/ or contact a Flight Service 
Specialist at 1-800-WX-Brief (1-800-992-7433). 
 

ADVISORY ISSUED BY R. Nash 
DATE ISSUED 1/28/2021 
TIME ISSUED 5:30 PM 

 
 For additional information, contact the Van Nuys Airport at (818) 442-6506 or via facsimile at (818) 442-6751 

https://pilotweb.nas.faa.gov/PilotWeb/

